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Comments: I believe that the Telegraph Gap project should be part of an integrated national approach to protect

old growth forests as one prong of a critical strategy to address the growing climate change we're experiencing in

VT, the USA, and around the world.  Taking an isolated, stand-alone approach is a stop gap measure, that if

taken, could ultimately have detrimental impact upon a national plan that this underway. Therefore, I strongly

urge the adoption of Alternative A.


